
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
EOL Schedule (Due Dates) 
 
   
Last-Time-Buy Order Mar. 31, 2016              
Last-Time-Shipment Sep. 30, 2016              
 
 
 
Part Numbers to be non-available 
 

Any other items with Murata Part Number “MM8030-2600** are also to be non-available. 
 

Dear DIGI-KEY/THIEF RIVER FALLS/MN/HQ, 

[Notification] Discontinue and Stop New Sales Promotion of Connector (SWG series)  

(Murata Part Number: MM8030-2600**) 

Dear Sirs and Madams, 
 
Thank you for your business and continued interest in the Murata products. 
 
We would like to announce you that Murata has concluded to discontinue the production and sales of 
Connector products (Murata Part Number: MM8030-2600**). 
 
Although we have been promoting these connectors for years, sales amount has been significantly 
decreasing year by year. Considering the situation, we regrettably have to judge that there is no 
opportunity to retain sales amount in order to continue the business. 
 
Therefore, we would like to announce you that Murata will cease new sales promotions of Connector, 
effective today. Also, we would kindly request you to discontinue the use of our Connector in your new 
models. 
 
Regarding LTB orders, we will send you a request letter again in half a year to one year. 
 
Finally, we would much appreciate your kind understanding. 
  
Sincerely yours, 

 

Yoshiyuki Kurasawa 
Senior Manager 
Planning Section 
Microwave Products Department 
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 
 

E2J0-1502-SWG-045 

Feb. 11, 2015 


